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SWISS CLUB NEWS

Albert entertained us with alp-
horn, Othmar and Leo played the
harmonica - and there was
enough time to catch up with old
and new friends.

Check out Othmar, Albert and
Leo entertaining us in the
evening on their alphorn and accordion:

www.youtube.com/watch?v=75_MyNS3UxA
www.youtube.com/watch?v=EMuEU4Fnni8

Monday: After another night
in the clubhouse another breakfast

was served, and our guests
didn't go on their way home
hungry... It was a good weekend. A
big thank you to all the named
and unnamed helpers who made
it happen - and I hope Roland
will lend his cooking skills to the
club also in the future, although
he has resigned from the
committee! tb

A special appreciation and
thank-you must go to Peter Hynes
who committed not only his time,
put also put in a lot of kilometres
driving, and to Monika's professional

guidance. It was much
appreciated and it was a pleasure to
work in the kitchen. On top of all
other chores Monika found time
to cook and prepare 100 pears at
home for the dessert! Thank you
very much; I think efforts like that
make the Wellington Swiss Club
popular.

Thank you to all our dear
friends for their most generous
financial contributions; they are
very much appreciated! RS

Future Events:

3rd July: Extraordinary GM
Please remember to come to

the Extraordinary General Meeting

on Sunday 3rd July at the
Club House at 2pm. Refreshments

will be provided.
Some of you might have noted

the date error on the invitation
you received. THERE IS NO SUNDAY

5 JULY! The Extraordinary
Meeting will be held on Sunday
3rd July. Please come, as your
input is very important.

Trudi handing out yummy desserts

Can you hear the buzz?

Herbert with the cowbell - finally!Herbert & Othmar in animated discussion

Lining up for Gschnetzletes

Flädlisuppe ready to be served

Peter & John, our hard-working helpers

Roland is a brilliant host
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